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July 17, 2014 
 
 
Subject:  REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL: FP802-140098 

PROVISION OF REQUIRED SERVICES FOR THE CANADIAN COAST 
GUARD INCIDENT COMMAND SYSTEM TRAINING (ICS-200) 

 
  

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 
Further to the above mentioned Request for Proposal documentation previously posted on the 
Government Electronic Tendering Site (GETS) Addendum (#3) is hereby issued.  
 
Question 1: 
 
In three places in the RFP it is stated that “The Contractor’s personnel must, at all time during the 
performance of the contract, maintain a valid RELIABILITY STATUS” However, it is also a mandatory 
requirement to have the status at the time of the bid.  Due to summer holidays there are significant 
delays at CISD with processing the low level clearances required for this specific RFP.  If the timelines 
cannot be met by CISD, would PWGSC consider accepting the proposed resources as long as the 
clearances are being processed by the bid closing and issued prior to the signing of the contract? 
 
Answer 1: 
 
Due to security considerations, the mandatory requirement to have a Reliability Status both at the 
time of the bid and during the performance of the contract remains the same. 
 
 
All other Terms and Conditions for this requirement remain unchanged.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
 
Jianna-Lee Zomer 
Senior Contracting Officer, 
NCR Materiel Management, Materiel and Procurement Services 
 


